
Calaveras  County  Cooling
Station

The Calaveras Health and Human Services Agency  will have a
cooling  station  available  during  this  period  of  high
temperatures, located at 509 E. St Charles St in San Andreas
on the Northeast corner of Hwy 49 and Mountain Ranch Rd. The
cooling center will be open from noon to 6pm Saturday Sept 5th
until Sept 8th.

Cooling  center  will  comply  with  COVID-19  face  covering
requirements
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